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Senator Brad Hoylman
SUMMER 2018

LEGISLATIVE AND COMMUNITY UPDATE

Dear Neighbor

Thank you for giving me the privilege of representing you in the New York State Senate. Summer is a
good time to lake stock of the past legislative session in Albany and update you on local issucs in our
district, including upcoming free evenls.

Please contact me at 212-633-8052 or hoylman@nysenate.gov if you have any questions, concerns or
dens. You can also visil my websile al hllp..{ﬂlmm.m-_mum

Also, my staff and | are always able assist you with matters such as housing, healthcare and benefits/
entitlements, and can help you resolve problems with government agencies. Please do not hesitate 1o
reach out 1o us,

I look forward to hearng from you!

Sincerely,

Brart

Brad Hoylman
State Senator
2Tth Dastrict

The Summer 2018 newsletter can be accessed in full by clicking on the attachment above.
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